
 

 

 

Welcome Co., Ltd 

6F Dakota House, 1-2-1 Uchikanda, Chiyonda-ku  

Tokyo 101-0047 

Japan 

 

Brussels, 8th April 2016 

 

 

Dear Mr Mitsuo Kamisono, 
 

The Organizing Committee congratulates you on the quality of your product(s) presented to the  

2016 World Quality Selections which has (have) been awarded as follows: 
 

Product Quality Award 

  

Big Bang Silver 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

We sincerely hope to welcome you at our annual award ceremony which will be held in Budapest on  

Monday, 30 May 2016. Enclosed you will find all the relevant information regarding this event. 
 

We would also like to inform you that we will publish the names of the awarded products in Monde Selection’s 

list of awards. If you don't want your product's awards to be published, or if any correction has to be made in 

the company’s - product’s name, please inform us by e-mail on Wednesday April 20th, 2016 at the latest. 
 

We look very forward to welcoming you in Budapest! 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick de Halleux 

Chairman


